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AUG1 71993

TD10RANDUM FOR: Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

FROM: Victor Stello, Jr. Deputy Executive Director
Regional Operations and Generic Requirements

SUBJECT: CRGR BRIEFING ON PROPOSED IE CIRCULAR>

Your memorandum of August 11,1982, transmitted for CRGR consideration a
proposed IE circular entitled " Deficiencies in Primary Containment
Electrical Penetration Assemblies." I would appreciate a briefing for
the CRGR on this generic experience and the IE reconmended course of
action. I suggest this briefing be given at the September 8,1982
CRGR meeting. Please let Walt Schwink know if this date is convenient.

Victor Stello, Jr.
Deputy Executive Director
Regional Operations and

Generic Requirements
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